
 

 

 

 

 
SAN JOSE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

TRAINING BULLETIN 

    

TO: ALL DEPARTMENT PERSONNEL FROM: Anthony Mata  

Chief of Police 

    

SUBJECT: REVISED EMERGENCY 

PROTECTIVE ORDER (EPO) 

FORM EPO-001 

DATE: January 20, 2023 

    

   
Bulletin# 2023-004 

    

On January 1, 2023, the Judicial Council of California adopted a revised Emergency Protective 

Order (EPO) Form EPO-001.  The language of the form has been updated to provide clear 

instructions on prohibited conduct of a restrained party.  The form is to be used to protect persons 

who fear the immediate danger or threat of domestic violence, including child abuse, child 

abduction, elder abuse, dependent adult abuse, or stalking.   

 

The following changes were made to the new revised form: 

 

• A gender classification of “X” was added to section 2. 

• The following possible violations were added to section 3(a): 

o Impersonate  

o Annoy by phone or other electronic means (including repeatedly contact) 

o Disturb the peace of (including coercive control) 

• Language in section 11 was changed to: “The person in 1 and 2 live together. The 

person in 1 asks that the person in 2 immediately move out from the address in item 

3c. 

• Language in section 13 was changed to: “I personally delivered (served) copies of 

this Order to the person named in 2 on (date):_______ at (time): ________” 

 

All Department members should discard any previous versions of the EPO Form EPO-001 and 

replace them with the new version of EPO Form EPO-001(Rev. January 1, 2023). The revised EPO 

Form EPO-001 is available at Central Supply. 

 

                  
        Anthony Mata 

        Chief of Police 
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